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N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Inter-American Committee against Terrorism (CICTE for its acronym in Spanish) has the honor to address the Permanent Missions to the OAS regarding the Meeting of Consultation of States Parties to the Inter-American Convention against Terrorism.

The Meeting of Consultation of States Parties will be held in virtual format on September 12. Ministerial-level participation is highly encouraged. Pre-recorded messages may be sent to the CICTE Secretariat. 

The meeting will consider the items contained in the draft agenda (RCEPTER/doc.3/22 rev. 2) and the draft schedule (RCEPTER/doc.4/22 rev 2). 

The session of experts originally scheduled for September 8 and 9 has been postponed until further notice. 

Distinguished delegations are kindly requested to confirm participation in the September 12 Meeting of Consultation before September 7th by sending a formal note to CICTE Secretariat cicte@oas.org with the composition of the delegation for the Meeting (including name, title, institution, and individual e-mail address of the persons constituting the delegation). A speaker’s list for the high-level dialogue will be distributed on September 8.
	
The Secretariat of the Inter-American Committee against Terrorism takes this opportunity to reiterate the assurances of its highest consideration and esteem. CICTE01515E01
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